
I-195 REDEVELOPMENT DISTRICT COMMISSION 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING AND CONTINUATION OF PUBLIC 
HEARING 

 
 
 
The meeting of the I-195 Redevelopment District Commission scheduled for WEDNESDAY, 
OCTOBER 16, 2024, beginning at 5:00 P.M., has been CANCELED. 
 
The public hearing regarding the application by Collage Development LLC for a waiver from the 
provisions of Section 2.3, Table 2.3-1 of the District Development Plan with respect to the 
proposed first story height for Building A has been continued to the next meeting. 

 

 

POSTED: October 9, 2024 at 10:40 A.M. on the Secretary of State’s website, I-195 Redevelopment District website, District Hall bulletin 
board (225 Dyer Street) and State House Library bulletin board (82 Smith Street). 

 


